

TPA Community Newsletter January 2021

SUGGESTED SUPPLIES Please see this suggested list of supplies that your student(s) will need on Amazon. We will be distributing these supplies to students at the beginning of the school year, but if parents and/or the community would like to make a donation, we are welcoming them. TPA will support students who do not have the means to fulfill the requests, as we have always done. Thank you for supporting your student's success! You can find the link to our Amazon Wish List on our website

STOP THE SPREAD

Take every day preventative actions to help stop the spread of flu viruses! Avoid close contact with sick people, avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth, cover your coughs and sneezes, wash your hands often (with soap and water).



CALENDAR REMINDERS

Monday, January 18th- *MLK Jr. Holiday-NO SCHOOL*

Friday, January 29th- *Diversity Bingo School Event*

*Every Wednesday- Minimum Day Dismissal at 1:00pm

Check for more school updates on our website www.thephillipsacademy.org

For quick text updates, download REMIND

Shop with SCRIP for the New Year!!!

Shop at your convenience. Groceries?
Takeout? Take a look at a few stores
where you can shop and purchase e-gift
cards through SCRIP. A percentage of the
proceeds will help support our school:

3 SIMPLE STEPS ON HOW TO GET STARTED

- 1. Download the **Raise Right app** on your smartphone.
- 2. Join TPA's program by entering the **enrollment code** 922L1A6748168
- 3. Follow the instructions in the app and start earning. On your computer? Get started on the website instead. shop.shopwithscrip.com/Login/Enroll